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5th Annual Rain Barrel Giveaway! 
  
This year’s rain barrel giveaway with State 
Senator Leroy Comrie and Council Member Rory 
Lancman was a huge success!  
 
Thanks to the Department of Environmental 
Protection for their continued partnership, and 
to everyone who came out! If you would like to 
be notified about future events, please feel 
free to let me know.  

 
 
 

 
Re-opening the Queensboro Hill Library  

 
 
 
I am glad to announce that the Queensboro 
Hill Library branch is open! After some 
needed renovation, the library has re-
opened its doors for all to enjoy. Local 
libraries will always be neighborhood 
staples and I am proud to support them!  
 

 
 

 
 



 

Maintaining Open Spaces 
 
It is always great to visit local parks and hear 
directly from the community on what we should do 
to beautify these shared spaces. This summer, I 
joined Kissena Park Civic Association President 
Beverly McDermott, community members, and Parks 
staff to identify areas in need of improvement. Your 
opinion has been noted and I hope we can keep 
working to address this issue. If you have similar 
suggestions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to 
us!   

 
 
 

Standing up to anti-Semitism 
 
Over the past few months I have been 
actively working with local law enforcement 
and in the Assembly to counter the rise of 
hate crimes against Jewish communities 
across New York. Most recently, I wrote a 
letter to President Trump urging him to fill 
the current vacancy in the U.S. Department 
of State for a Special Envoy to Monitor and 
Combat anti-Semitism, a position that has 
been key in fighting anti-Semitism overseas.  

 
 

Improving Traffic Safety in Oakland Gardens   
 

Ahead of the new school year, I joined the 
M.S. 74 community to announce traffic safety 
improvements that the City Department of 
Transportation has implemented in the area. 
Following a number of unfortunate collisions 
in the neighborhood, changes were made in 
order to create safer streets for students, 
drivers, pedestrians, and cyclists. Thanks to 
Council Member Barry Grodenchik for his 
leadership on this issue!  
 

Stay in touch for all upcoming Fall events! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 
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